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The Board has authorized a District Parents' Advisory Council (DPAC) to facilitate communication between
school Parent Advisory Councils and to advise the Board on any matter relating to education in the school
district.

The DPAC shall be composed of one elected representative from each school Parent Advisory Council for a
maximum term of one year. The Superintendent, or a designate of the Superintendent, and a trustee of the
school district may attend any meeting of the DPAC.

The DPAC shall have bylaws governing its meetings and conduct, including the dissolution of the DPAC.

References:
Sections 8.4 and 8.5, School Act
6250 District Parents' Advisory Council Policy


http://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/education/administration/legislation-policy/legislation/schoollaw/revisedstatutescontents.pdf

